Bernadette Russell

From:

Christi Heintz

Sent:

December 13, 2017 3:24 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Road Hazard Green Valley

Attachments:

Heintz (2).JPG; Bolsa Problem_LI.jpg

To: Julie Casteneda, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, Pima County,

At yesterday's Board of Supervisors meeting, the Chairwoman interrupted my Call to the Public statement on roads in Green Valley because she wanted the clerk to have the photograph and location of the road hazard I spoke of at the meeting. This is a cord or repair bead that, when temperatures reach 85 - 90 degrees, which they often do in the spring, summer and fall, this bead rises up presenting a potential liability for the county.

Attached please find the photograph. The location is also attached. It is near our home at 615 W Paseo Bolsa. The blue is our circular driveway. The orange X is the cord. It is located on Paseo Bolsa, one of the worst roads in Green Valley, just north of the portion of our circular driveway closest to Mission Twin Buttes. I will mark it with survey tape.

Thank you, Christi Heintz

K C W TPM COST FC C M F I

CLERK'S NOTE: COPY TO SUPERVISORS COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

W. Paseo Bolsa W Mission Twin Buttes Rd W Paseo Bolsa W Mission Twin Buttes Rd 615 West Paseo Bolsa W Paseo Bolsa W Mission Twin Buttes Rd W Mission Twin Buttes Rd eslog odsted M W Missign Pall Bulls of St. Police Co. P. Co × Seed/cord. W Mission Twin Buttes Rd

Google

